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_x_ Tom Brown

_x_ Sharin Nakayama

___ Patricia Gebert

_x_ Nina Velasquez

_x_ Beverly Gilmore
_x_ Fernando Vicente

_x_ Erick Mendoza

_x_ A.S.O. Representatives – Jose Iglesias & Walter Mendez

Also attending:  Mike Trevis
The meeting began at 3:05 p.m.
The minutes of October 14, 2009 were approved.

Northwest Area 
Around 5 p.m. to 6 p.m. in the driveway between the planetarium and auto shops, there are a lot of skateboarders and bicyclists.  Cadets patrol that area, however may be in the middle of a shift change during that time period.  Cadets also enforce handicap parking in that area.  
Bicycles Issue Brought Up at Board Meeting
A man by the name of Mr. Hayes has brought up at the Board Meetings the issue of how the college has the authority to cite bicyclists on campus.  The vehicle code 21113(f) in addition to the college’s Board Policy 5138, subsection B, number 12 establishes the authority to cite.  
Roundtable
Sharin Nakayama – Access paratransit has contacted the Special Resources Office because they would like to present to the Parking Committee ideas about having additional designated pick up/drop off areas with signage.  The current area in Lot C isn’t wide enough and requires a small turning radius.  There is also confusion as to where on campus the pick up point is. The committee suggested putting signs on the campus roads showing which way to the pick up point and the committee wanted to know how many people Access picks up and drops off.  The committee agreed to have Access present at the next meeting on February 24.

Due to the construction, was there any handicap stalls taken away in Lot A?  One was taken away and replaced in the Lot J/K area.  The Police Department will have personnel do a new count of disabled parking spaces.
Tom Brown – Demolition on the road in the northeast corner of campus will begin after the semester ends.  They will start on December 21st and will take about a month if the weather cooperates.  They will be widening up the road so that fire trucks have access to campus in that area.
The meeting ended at 3:28 p.m.

